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DX Listening Post 
Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pa. 
18088 

Dear Kermit, 

I would like to thank you for your Listening Report of WNST on October 26, 2000. This letter 
will confirm that you tuned into WNST and yes we are now all sports. Local programming 
during the day and One On One Sports at other times. Sports programming will be on WNST 
from here on out. 

WNST is 5 kilowatts during the day and 237 watts at night. We have a Nautel ND -5 transmitter 
that feeds into a folded uni -pole antenna. The transmitter and studios are located in Towson. 

We will be placing new audio processing equipment in the near future which consists of an 
Optimod Audio processor. If you monitor to us in the future and hear a great difference in the 
sound, I would like to hear from you. 

Thank you for your letter. 

Thank you 

.R.Richardson 
Contract Engineer for WNST 


